

May 17, 2018

City Council President Linda M. Morad Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval an ORDER that the sum of FIFTEEN THOUSAND ONE HUNDRED EIGHTY FIVE DOLLARS (\$15,185) now standing to the credit of the account from ENVIRONMENTAL SALARIES AND WAGES (\$1,300), CHARGES AND SERVICES (\$4,250) and SUPPLIES AND MATERIALS (\$9,635) be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

ENVIRONMENTAL STEWARDSHIP OTHER FINANCING USES......\$15,185

To be certified and approved by the Department Head

Sincerely,

Jonathan F. Mitchell Mayor

JFM/smt



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

May 11, 2018

Mayor Jon Mitchell City of New Bedford 133 William Street, Rm 311 New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Mayor Mitchell:

The Department of Environmental Stewardship requests that its savings from the general fund in 2018 be transferred to supplement grant funding for Climate Activities.

100 account (Salaries and wages)	\$ 1,300
200 account (Services)	\$ 4,250
400 account (Supplies)	\$ 9,635
Total Transfer request:	\$15,185

Please let me know if you require additional detail.

Thank you,

Michele Paul, LSP

Director of Resilience and Environmental Stewardship



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

CITY COUNCIL May 24, 2018

ORDERED: That the sum of FIFTEEN THOUSAND ONE HUNDRED EIGHTY FIVE DOLLARS (\$15,185) now standing to the credit of the account from ENVIRONMENTAL SALARIES AND WAGES (\$1,300), CHARGES AND SERVICES (\$4,250) and SUPPLIES AND MATERIALS (\$9,635) be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

ENVIRONMENTAL STEWARDSHIP
OTHER FINANCING USES......\$15,185

To be certified and approved by the Department Head